
   
 

 1 of 2  
 

 

`  

King City High School’s Mustang Communication Bulletin  

Good morning, Mustangs. Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance. Staff and students 

who are walking on campus, please stop and turn toward the flag. Ready begin... I 

pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America and to the Republic for which it 

stands, one Nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 

 

Here are the announcements for  

April 26, 2024 

 

King City High School Announcements 
 

 
• Diamond Award and Academic Block applications are available from Mrs. Page. Both 

applications need to be completed and turned in by April 30th  

 

 

• Attention Seniors, Senior Final Transcript Request Forms are available in the Main Office. 

Deadline for submission is Friday May 10, 2024. 

  

 

• Are you ready for cheer tryouts? Students interested in trying out for cheer can join us for 

conditioning and cheer basics next week at open gym in the stadium from 3:30-4:30 on Tuesday 

and Thursday. 

 
 

• Alright Mustangs, the teachers are challenging each class to a softball game on Tuesday, April 

30th. If you want to play in this year's student vs teacher game sign up in room 194, sign ups will 
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end this today. You must turn in a permission slip prior to playing.  Each grade level will have its 

own team.   

 

 

• Seniors, another reminder to clear your absences, lates, fees, and do your 20 hours of community 

service to be eligible for graduation. 

 

• It’s Prom week Mustangs, prom is tomorrow. Everyone who purchased a ticket to attend will 

need to meet at the KCHS cafeteria for check-in. Check-in will start at 3:00. 

 

• Seniors, signups for prom king and queen are taking place until today in room 194. Must attend 

prom to win.  

 

• Seniors, check Class of 2024 Teams for Cal Grant info 

 

• All students, Senior Send-off is next week. That will be out last dress up week of the school year. 

Our soak a senior event will take place Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday, pre-sales taking place 

today at lunch. We are duct taping Mr. Gray to a wall on Thursday May 2nd, let's prove him 

wrong a make sure he actually sticks to the wall. This will be a once in a lifetime opportunity so 

don’t miss out. Stay updated on all the senior sendoff week events on the leadership Instagram 

page.  

 

  

 

 

This is___________________ and proud to be a KCHS Mustang 

                  (say your name 


